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We will be completing our unit on animals. 
Students will present their animals and 
habitats to their class. Projects will be 
displayed in our classroom museum. 
 
After spring break we will begin a chemistry 
unit working with acidity and basics. 
 
If you have any questions don’t hesitate to 
get in touch with me. My email is 
ahennessy@pearlk12.com or you can reach 
me by phone at 601-932-7981. 

Gifted Outcomes 
 

Thinking Skills 
Success Skills 
Affective Skills 
Information Literacy 
Communication Skills 
Creativity 

 

Important Announcements 
Quest students are encouraged to bring 

a water bottle to class. They may also 
bring a snack to class. 

Our Careuary service project was a great 
success. Thanks for your support with 

this project. 
Mask are used during small group 

instruction and group work. 

 “Don’t let what you can’t do stop you from doing what you 
can do.” – John Wooden 

 
-Tim Allen 


